
PORT OF ILLAHEE 
2011 Resolution 2011-03 

 
 
WHEREAS, the Board of Commissioners of the Port of Illahee has met and considered possible boundary 
adjustments for the 3 Commissioner Districts as a result of the 2010 Census; and 
 
WHEREAS, research of the materials provided by the Washington State Redistricting Commission,  no changes in 
the Commissioner Districts of the Port of Illahee are required at this time; and now, therefore,  
 
BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Commissioners, Port of Illahee, the Commissioner District boundaries are 
unchanged. 
 
Adopted this 9th day of November, 2011 
 
 
 

Commissioners 
 
 
 
      
              Dennis Sheeran               Mike Mantzke               George Schaefer 


